
Dear All, 

 

I am writing to ask that you cease your intent to *violate *federal *law by striking minor consent 

to STI prevention from S151. 

 

We are aware that legislators and healthcare practitioners in thirty-three states have quietly 

violated federal law without citizen awareness: we expect we will not see the same violation by 

the State legislature and healthcare workers in Vermont, especially since, we are also aware that 

those who assist in the perpetration of this illegal act, and whose salaries also come from 

Vermont taxpayers, are going to be accountable for actions taken. 

 

Frankly, it is an egregious violation of parental rights, moreover, it's illegal. Thank you Williams 

and Weeks for opposing!  

 

We urge you to please strike section 4 of S151. 

 

Best, 

Jennifer  

 


